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Kaua‘i job fair set for May 27 
 

PUHI – On Friday, May 27, a job fair will be held from 3 to 6 p.m., at the Kaua‘i Philippine 

Cultural Center in Puhi. 

The job fair is a collaborative effort between the County of Kaua‘i, Kaua‘i Economic 

Development Board, Kaua‘i Filipino Chamber of Commerce, American Job Center-Kaua‘i, Pacific Missile 

Range Facility, and the State of Hawai‘i Workforce Development Division. 

Businesses representing a variety of industries on Kaua‘i will offer an assortment of employment 

opportunities at the job fair. Job seekers will be given an opportunity to make a great first impression, 

learn about potential employers’ qualifications, and meet staff who can answer their employment 

questions.  

Employers interested in participating, or anyone seeking more information, may visit 

www.kedb.com/jobfair or contact Jackie Kaina at (808) 245-6692. 

If you need an auxiliary aid/service or other accommodation due to a disability, contact Michelle 

Rego at (808) 241-4192 or email mrego@kauai.gov by May 20. Requests made as early as possible will 

allow adequate time to fulfill your request. Upon request, this notice is available in alternate formats 

such as large print, Braille, or electronic copy.  
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